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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 23, 2023 Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Annual Day of Prayer for 
Grandparents and Elderly 
July 23, 2023 is the 3rd Annual Day of 

Prayer for Grandparents and the 

Elderly. Pope Francis declared this Day of 

Prayer to be the Sunday prior to the Feast of 

Saints Joachim and Anne, parents of the Blessed 

Virgin Mary and patron saints of grandparents. 

Ask Saints Joachim and Anne to intercede for the needs of your own 

grandparents. If you are a grandparent, pray for your grandchildren and 

seek the intercession of Saints Joachim and Anne to help you be a Christian 

example to your grandchildren.  

Saint Anne is also the patron saint of mothers and women in labor and Saint 

Joachim is also the patron saint of fathers.  

Read more at: https://www.praymorenovenas.com/saints-joachim-and-

anne-novena. 

Who is this Jesus? 
Join Alpha as we connect during a meal, watch a video on a question 

of faith, and share thoughts regarding the topic. 

This is an opportunity to learn about our Catholic faith 

in a safe and non-judgmental space. 

Wednesdays, August 30 - November 15, 2023 

Open Registration is July 24-26, 2023. 

Call the parish office at 573-335-7667 or 

email contactus@svparish.com. 

Seats are limited. 

Remaining seats may be reserved after Masses, July 29 - 30. 

??? BIBLE QUIZ ??? 

In Matthew 13, to what does Jesus 
compare the kingdom of heaven? 

A. A farmer sowing seed 

B. A mustard seed 

C. Yeast 

D. Hidden treasure 

E. A merchant 
 who finds a pearl 
F. A fishing net 

G. All of the above 

Answer: G (See Matthew 13:24-51) 

https://www.praymorenovenas.com/saints-joachim-and-anne-novena
https://www.praymorenovenas.com/saints-joachim-and-anne-novena


Make This a Summer of Stewardship 
As summer draws to an end, many families in the parish will be traveling 
for vacations and other reasons. During this time, you are encouraged to 
consider eGiving to ensure your support for the parish remains consistent 
even when you’re away. By setting up eGiving through St. Vincent’s online 
platform, Faith Direct, you can make a meaningful impact on the parish 
even while you’re away.  Getting started with eGiving is easy. Sign up by 
visiting faith.direct/MO885 or call Faith Direct Customer Service at 866-
507-8757. 

July 23, 2023 

“Those who are just must be kind,” says today’s first reading. If your 

words and deeds are kind and selfless, you will be like the good seed in the 
Gospel parable and gathered as wheat in the Lord’s harvest. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, July 24 St. Sharbel Makhluf 
 6:30 am Amy Buchheit (living) 

Tuesday, July 25 St. James 
 6:30 am Gene Rhodes  

Wednesday, July 26 Sts. Joachim and Anne 
 6:30 am Raymond Viox  

 5:15 pm Jane VanGennip  

Thursday, July 27 
 6:30 am Blake Motley (living) 

Friday, July 28 
 6:30 am Paul and Mildred Ford  

Saturday, July 29 
Sts. Martha, Mary, and Lazarus 
 6:30 am Dorothy Gill  

 5:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

Sunday, July 30 
Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Albert Diebold Family 

 9:00 am Don Koehler  

 10:45 am Harold Siebert 

 3:00 pm S. Davis  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember George Ngundue, Ralph 
Beussink, the sick, the hospitalized, and those who 
care for them. Pray also for homebound St. Vincent  
parishioners. 

The school office will be open from 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 
Monday - Friday, July 24 - 28. 

If you need to contact the school, please call 573-334-9594 
or email svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  

Calls will be returned during regular office hours. 
 

The parish office will be closed Thursday, July 27. 
In case of emergency, call 573-335-7667. 

St. Michael Parish, Fredericktown 
This weekend, July 22 - 23, Father Alex will celebrate Masses at St. 
Michael Parish, Fredericktown. On Thursday and Friday, July 27 - 28, 
Father Rick will be there to celebrate Masses. 

Please pray for Father Rick as he serves as Administrator for St. 
Michael Parish. Pray also for young men in discernment of a possible 
priestly vocation … the harvest is great but the laborers are few! Pray 
for laborers in the Lord’s field, especially from St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish! 

All married couples and religious who previously took part in a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter weekend are invited to a community meeting on 
Sunday, July 23, 2023, from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the Knights of 
Columbus Hall, 316 S. Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau. If planning to 
attend, RSVP to Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. Please bring your 
dialogue journal. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful 
communication, and deepen and renew commitment. The next weekend 
experiences will take place on August 4 - 6, 2023, September 29 - 
October 1, 2023, and December 1 - 3, 2023, in St. Peters, Missouri. If 
you have not previously attended a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
weekend, sign-up now! For more information or to apply, go to 
wwme.org, or call Terry and Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

God is doing something new — and 
God is calling you to be a part of it! 

Ready to be a part of something life-
changing? Jesus needs each one of us to 
be his hands and feet throughout this 
Eucharistic Revival. The Church is seeking 
laypeople, families, religious orders, and 
priests to volunteer their time, talents, and 
prayers in pursuit of the grassroots 
renewal the world so desperately needs. 

Just as many humble pieces come 
together to form a glorious stained-glass 
image, so too will God use each person, 
however ordinary or imperfect, to bring 
about this Revival. God only asks that you 
listen for His voice! For more information 
on how you can learn more about the 
National Eucharistic Revival, go to 
https://www.eucharisticrevival.org/get-
involved. 
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Congratulations 
to these St. Vincent parishioners 

as they celebrate their 
Wedding Anniversaries 

 30 Years  
Daniel and Victoria Winschel 

Keith and Gretchen Adams 

 50 Years  
Jack and Barb Watts 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - July 16, 2023 

 Collection $ 12,440.48 

 E-Tithing $ 40,472.34 

 Total $ 52,912.82 

 Weekly Budget $ 34,200.00 

Difference (7-1-23 to 7-16-23) - $ 8,536.21 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

Readings - July 30, 2023 

1 Kings 3:5, 7-12  Romans 8:28-30 
Matthew 13:44-52 

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, July 24 

Tuesday, July 25 

Wednesday, July 26 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour  

 6:00 pm Fulfilled Book Study 

 6:00 pm Parish Pastoral Council  
  Evening of Reflection 

Thursday, July 27 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

 6:30 pm St. Vincent Night at Cape Splash 

Friday, July 28 

Saturday, July 29 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Vincent’s Vittles 

Sunday, July 30 

Attention: Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Southeast Missouri 

Wednesday, July 26  6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
Sacred Heart  Poplar Bluff, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration, Confession, and a Manly Meal with discussion 
To plan for food, please  RSVP to SEMOCatholicManNight@gmail.com, 

or “SEMO Catholic Man Night” on Facebook or text 573-275-5214. 

St. Vincent Night 
at Cape Splash Aquatic Center 

Thursday, July 27, 2023  6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

Free Admission!!! All parishioners are welcome!!! 

May She Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the family of 
LaDeva Enderle, a member of the St. Vincent Parish family. 

May she and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Happy Birthday to Bishop Rice 
as he celebrates his birthday on Friday, July 28! 
God’s blessings! 

Prayer to 
Saint Anne and Saint Joachim 
Saints Joachim and Anne, 
as we remember you today, 
we pray especially for all grandparents. 
We pray for anxious grandparents who worry 
and pray for their grandchildren. 
Together you both taught your daughter, Mary, 
to observe the Commandments 
and to love God and neighbor. 
When Mary gave birth to Jesus, 
you were pleased with your new grandson Jesus! 

Out of that same love for Jesus, please extend that same love 
and protection to all grandparents with grandchildren. 
Help them discover the importance of prayer, 
the beauty of Christian values and love of God! 
Keep them from danger, harm, temptations, 
and all obstacles to their true happiness! 
Good Saints Joachim and Anne, 
please keep all grandparents and grandchildren in your loving care. 
We ask this all in God’s Holy Name who lives forever and ever.   Amen. 



St. Mary Yard Sale 
Benefiting Catholic Social 

Ministries Food Pantry 

Thursday, July 27, 2023 
7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Friday, July 28, 2023 
8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Saturday, July 29, 2023 
7:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon 

(Saturday - discounted pricing) 

St. Mary School Gym 
615 William Street, Cape Girardeau 

All proceeds go directly to the food pantry 

July 23, 2023 

 • Contact Information • 

“The Spirit too helps us in our weakness, for we do not know how to 
pray as we ought.” Do you approach the Lord in prayer with the 
confident strength given by the Holy Spirit asking that He make 
known your unique vocation. Is God inviting you to consider life as a 
priest, deacon, or consecrated religious? If so, contact Father Alex at 
573-335-7667 or email fatheralex@svparish.com. 

Take Back Sunday with the Rosary 
Do you want to join in good food and conversation? How about adding 
some simple prayer time also? Come to “Take Back Sunday” here at the St. 
Vincent de Paul lower meeting room on Sunday, August 6, beginning 
at 6:00 p.m. Father Rick will provide fried chicken and your family is 
asked to bring a potluck food item to share with others. Please bring your 
own drink of soda or water. After good food and conversation, the Rosary 
will be prayed. You can then go home in a spirit of peace ready for the new 
week. Please RSVP by calling the parish office at 573-335-7667 or emailing 
contactus@svparish.com.  



Would you like to help with the 
Parish Feast Day? 

Enjoy planning activities for all ages? Good at decorating? Want 

to get involved in the parish? Planning the Parish Feast Day 

celebration is a great place for you to answer the call and help 

create a day filled with service, fellowship, and worship! If 

interested in helping, contact the parish office at 573-335-7667 

or contactus@svparish.com. Mark your calendars for the Feast 

Day — Saturday, September 23! 

Food for the Fathers 
Would you like to thank the priests of 
St. Vincent for their service to the 
parish? Once a week the parish 
ministry, Food for the Fathers, 
supplies a warm meal to Father Rick, 
Father Alex, and Father John in the 
comfort of their own home. If you 
would like to assist with this ministry, 
please sign up at https://signup.com/
go/asyQDwa. You may deliver your 
meal (no desserts please) to the 
rectory at 741 N. Forest Avenue 
between 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.  If you have 
questions, contact Beverly at the 
parish office (335-7667), 
Monday - Friday, 8:00 
a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Thank you for sharing 
your time, talent, and 
harvest! 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word is scheduled to begin Sunday, 
September 10, and will be held weekly during the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Children, 
ages three through second grade, are invited to hear the Word of God at an age 
appropriate level. After the opening prayer the children will be dismissed and 
will go to the lower meeting room to hear, discuss, and reflect upon the day’s 
readings/gospel. Volunteers are needed to help with classes. Virtus 
training is required. If you are interested in volunteering or have questions, 
please contact Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Reporting Procedures of Known or Suspected 
Abuse and Misconduct 

• Any known or suspected abuse or neglect of a minor must first be 
immediately reported to the Missouri Child Abuse and Neglect 
Hotline at 800-392-3738. 

• Any known or suspected abuse or neglect of an adult must first be 
immediately reported to the Missouri Adult Abuse and Neglect 
Hotline at 800-392-0210. 

• In situations of immediate danger, call 911. 

• Known or suspected abuse may also be reported to law enforcement in 
addition to making a report to the Missouri Child Abuse and Neglect 
Hotline or to the Missouri Adult Abuse and Neglect Hotline. 

Concerns and violations of The Code of Conduct should also be reported 
to the Director of the Office of Child and Youth Protection at 
childandyouthprotection@dioscg.org or 417-866-0841 or through the TIPS 
online reporting system available on the diocesan website www.dioscg.org. 

Violations involving the Bishop should also be reported to the Catholic 
Bishop Abuse Reporting Service at 800-276-1562 or https://
reportbishopabuse.org/. 

The Safe Environment Policy and Procedures, the Code of Conduct for 
Clergy, Employees and Adult Volunteers and other important information, 
including a link to the USCCB Charter for the Protection of Children and 
Young People are available on the webpage https://dioscg.org/child-youth
-protection/. 

Requirements for 
Diocesan Personnel 

(Clergy, Employees, and 
Adult Volunteers) 

The mission and ministry of creating a 
safe environment for all to flourish and 
thrive  is a responsibility we all share. 

Before regularly working or volunteering 
with minors or vulnerable adults, all 
diocesan personnel (clergy, employees 
and adult volunteers) are required to 
first complete: 1) the Safe Environment 
Training; 2)a Background Screening; 
and, 3) submit a current, signed Code 
of Conduct. 

• The Safe Environment training is 
now available online after creating an 
account in the VIRTUS system 
(through the VIRTUS webpage https:// 
www.virtusonline.org/virtus/). 

• The Code of Conduct, which is 
required annually, the Background 
Disclosure and Authorization, and 
other Safe Environment Policies and 
required forms are available on the 
diocese website under the Office of 
Child and Youth Protection https://
dioscg.org/child-youth-protection/. 

Questions about these requirements 
may be directed to the Office of Child 
and Youth Protection at 417-866-0841 
or by email: childandyouthprotection@ 
dioscg.org. 

Every year, the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau requests the 
following announcements be published in the parish bulletin.  

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f%3D001aHc1Rh0pEaOYQjOKDBY-5cc8e3l-j6hk-O06pdY85Xqe3dWRKg-lsIFoVDnfnMxjyQ0xNGQ4n8gJv5uUoheDNkLrgkfEd2S5DVxX8iq0EzN5SWwK0TTW9y3KD7x6FXMyF6-T6dw1JKjjdTMByr08uAZaP4M1yZhgCiQkYTsXwO4sMPkbtaz8Zw%3D%3D%26c%3Df
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f%3D001aHc1Rh0pEaOYQjOKDBY-5cc8e3l-j6hk-O06pdY85Xqe3dWRKg-lsIFoVDnfnMxjyQ0xNGQ4n8gJv5uUoheDNkLrgkfEd2S5DVxX8iq0EzN5SWwK0TTW9y3KD7x6FXMyF6-T6dw1JKjjdTMByr08uAZaP4M1yZhgCiQkYTsXwO4sMPkbtaz8Zw%3D%3D%26c%3Df
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f%3D001aHc1Rh0pEaOYQjOKDBY-5cc8e3l-j6hk-O06pdY85Xqe3dWRKg-lsAFeIT-Ck2TuVrmM6PWak8rOxFiaRKEm_vfEJhnTXO7u0AZoEUBaUSofBeBmOt1lz4PYwkRjV0GK0tgRa-pCIg0Sr-6oV3AGMEwv5Itg57GhVkCxEgtqRt0%3D%26c%3DfMiFHSIJFzwLZoN
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f%3D001aHc1Rh0pEaOYQjOKDBY-5cc8e3l-j6hk-O06pdY85Xqe3dWRKg-lsAFeIT-Ck2TuVrmM6PWak8rOxFiaRKEm_vfEJhnTXO7u0AZoEUBaUSofBeBmOt1lz4PYwkRjV0GK0tgRa-pCIg0Sr-6oV3AGMEwv5Itg57GhVkCxEgtqRt0%3D%26c%3DfMiFHSIJFzwLZoN
mailto:childandyouthprotection@dioscg.org
mailto:childandyouthprotection@dioscg.org



